Request for Proposals 05/06-039 LM

Exotic Plant Species Elimination
The Suwannee River Water Management District (SRWMD) announces its interest in obtaining bids for eradication of Exotic Pest Plant Council Category I and II Invasive Exotic Plant Species on District lands in the Upper Suwannee and Alapaha River Basins. Three tracts in Hamilton County have been identified as having invasive plant populations large enough to warrant outside contractors:  Holton Creek, Tyree, and Osteen.
This project should follow the schedule below:

	March 17, 2006
	Notice of Request for Proposals

	April 7, 2006
	Proposals due 4:00 p.m.

	June 1, 2006
	Work begins


Request for Proposals Documents are available on the District’s website at http://www.mysuwanneeriver.com/services/bids+and+contracts. Persons interested in submitting qualifications for this project should return those completed documents to Gwen Lord, Administrative Assistant, Suwannee River Water Management District, 9225 County Road 49, Live Oak, Florida 32060. For more information or assistance contact Gwen Lord at (386)362-1001 or (800)226-1066 (Florida only).
